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8 January 2020 

 

Dear parents of Year One children 

 

Happy new year to you all!  A new year, a new term and another new topic for the Year One 

children in Owl class!  Last term the children really enjoyed our ‘Kings and Queens’ topic and so 

we’re hoping our new topic ‘Hong Kong’  will continue to inspire them to learn 

and be creative in many different ways.  If any of you have any books about Hong Kong at home 

we would be grateful if they could be brought to school and shared with the other children.  

Year Ones will be following a different topic to Reception children.   
        

A topic web showing the variety of cross-curricular activities that we have planned is posted 

on the school website for your information.  Thank you to all parents who regularly make 

comments in the reading diary – it is a really good way for us to communicate about your child’s 

reading.   Books will continue to be changed weekly and the children will read these books to us, 

other adults at school and of course with you at home.  Please also check that your child has a 

named, water bottle and a named fruit pot or item of fruit, in school every day.   

 

Next week we will be asking the childen to bring in their favourite/special book for both RE 

and Computing.  We would like the children to bring their book to school on Tuesday 14th 

January – we would like the book to be kept in school for the rest of that week. 

 

As always, please don’t hesitate to see us if you are concerned in any way about your 

child.  We both look forward to another successful and busy term with the children! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Emma Payne and Jess Angel 
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